
University of Delhi – Task Force on Covid-19 Pandemic 

 

To 

The Deans / Heads / Directors / Principals, 

Faculties / Departments / Centres / Colleges, 

University of Delhi 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

This letter is in continuation of the Press Release issued by the University of Delhi 

dated March 12, 2020 urging teachers to remain available to their students through 

e-resources to maintain continuity in the teaching-learning process, in all the 

Undergraduate and Postgraduate programmes, with a request to make study 

material available on a weekly basis on the websites of all the Departments / 

Colleges. MHRD, as well as the University of Delhi, has issued several advisories to 

promote teaching-learning process through online resources. 

Delhi University Computer Centre (DUCC) has outlined various online platforms and 

services on the University of Delhi website and integrated Google Services with our 

DU domain including two of the major applications viz. Google Classroom and 

Google Hangout to provide learning support to students. Delhi University Library 

System (DULS) has also provided links to various online resources on the DU 

website that can be accessed from home.  

In view of these measures taken by the University of Delhi and in accordance with 

the MHRD, colleagues are encouraged to actively participate in the endeavour of 

online teaching-learning process in order to maintain continuity during the lock-down 

period due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Continuous help and support in promoting seamless teaching-learning process 

through various available online resources in your Faculty / Department / Centre / 

College is highly solicited. Please keep the task force informed about your 

participation and the outcome of your efforts in the process for the benefit of our 

students.  

Stay home, Stay online, Stay safe and please do observe social distancing! 

Thanking you. 

Sincerely, 

COVID-19 Task Force 

University of Delhi 


